
 

The Sculptors Guild  owns a copy  

of  Rodins’, “Gates of Hell” VCR 

tape. It is available for loan to  

members. Contact : John Wargelin 

248 645 5497 to make arrange-

ments. 

Want Ad 
Anyone interested in a want ad    

in the news letter?  Let us know. 

We could get it going as soon as 

we  receive your input on needs, 

offerings, materials sources, etc. 

Let us know if you have 

something to share 

with us: 
A Studio Tour 

An Exhibit to see 

News about you or one of our 

Members 

Thanks to all who took time to  

contribute to this news letter. 

E-mail  dlbmb@comcast.net 

 or call Diane– 248 357 2090 
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SGM 

   If  you are not get-

ting E-mail notices of 

changes or reminders 

of  our meetings, you 

need to send me your  

E-mail. Diane: 

dlbmb@comcast.net 

                                           Our New Website 
  Well I hope that all of  our members have had a chance to go and 

look at the our new Website. Our Web Master, Dave MacInnes, has 

worked hard to set up the new SGM site. If  you haven’t done so as 

yet, please take a few minutes to check it out now at 

www.sculptorsguildofmichigan.org . It is still in transition, which is 

not David’s fault, as I am trying to sort out the archives, years of  

guild news. I am still trying to update the roster of  each member 

with a photo of  their work. If  you would like to choose a special 

photo of  a specific piece of  your work, you only need to send it to:  

davemacinnes@comcast.net. Every member will have a picture to 

represent them on the site. There will be an opportunity to “rent” a 

page on the website, which will be designed by you with Dave’s 

help. By clicking on the picture of  your work it will send them to 

your individual page, if  you chose to rent one.   

If  you visit the tab “GUILD ROSTER” which is located on the 

website, you can click on a link below David Lister’s name “personal 

gallery”, this will allow you to see an example of  what  kind of  per-

sonal page you can get for an extra $25.00 a year along with your 

membership dues. I think you will be amazed at the graphics that 

Dave MacInnes can create. Dave is offering a fantastic deal to us 

sculptors who need more exposure for our work but   cannot afford 

the cost or up-keep of  our own website.   

                              CALENDAR    
November 14      Thursday  Evening 7:00 PM   Room 3 

                             Bloomfield Township Public Library 

                             1099 Lone Pine Road (corner of  Telegraph)   

                             Bloomfield Hills, MI  48302 

You won’t want to miss this…..Dave MacInnes, our webmaster is 

going to show us how to get our pictures to him via email. He will 

show us how to scan and send your pictures or info to him for our 

website. So if  you need clearer instructions on how this all works,  

then join us for an evening of  eye opening information on computers,  

scanners, cameras, pictures and pixels. Dave will demonstrate and     

answer questions. If  you have pictures, bring them.               

Please note: This is our first evening meeting in a very long time. 

We needed to accommodate our newer working members. Hope    

everyone can make it. We will have snacks and beverages. 

December 1  Sunday  4:00 PM    

                      Holiday Party At Rosemary Busch’s Club House  

                      Herritage Lane, Farmington, MI 48335 

                      Mark you calendar  (more info  coming ) 


